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July 19, 2018 

The District issued RFP 18-33-23 Auditing Services on June 9, 2018 for the district’s annual audits. It was 

advertised on June 26th and July 3rd in the Official Newspaper of the County.  

The District received three responses to evaluate, two no bids, with 18 vendors downloading the 

documents. There were no amendments posted for this proposal.  

The Evaluation Committee ‘s unanimous recommendation is Heinfeld & Meech to be awarded for the 

2018-2019 school year, and up to four renewals if work is satisfactory. 

 


